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Annual Key Events at Tithe Barn 2023/2024 
We have sent home a paper copy of our calendar which outlines the key events that take place each year. 
These are also available on our school website to download and on our online calendar. To help support our 
parents we have provided a brief outline on the key events. Further information will be provided nearer to 
the time of each event. 

Event  When  Notes 

Class Assemblies  Throughout the year  Parents are invited to watch their child’s 
class assembly once a year. These begin at 
9am and last for approximately 30 minutes. 
If you are not available to join us a 
recording will be shared via google 
classroom. 

Open Mornings Throughout the year  Parents are invited in to school at 8.50am 
on the day and are able to sit with their 
child and look at their books and share their 
learning. 

Flower Festival 4th October Our annual Flower Festival is for children in 
Year 2 upwards. Children create their own 
arrangement in school based on a theme 
and parents can come into school at the end 
of the day to see them. 

Harvest Festival 5th October A whole school celebration of Harvest. 
Parents are welcome to join us, to share in 
our celebrations of Harvest Time.  During 
that week we will be collecting donations for 
Wellspring. 

KS1 Nativity  12th December- 1.30pm  

13th December- 9.15am 

Children in Reception, Years 1 and 2 will 
perform a nativity for parents. 

KS2 Nativity  14th December 1.30pm  

15th December 9.15am 

Children in Years 3 to 6 will perform a 
Christmas Concert for parents. 
 

Whole School Cinema T 
rip  

18th December  Children will visit the Savoy Cinema to watch 
a Christmas film. Further information to 
follow. 

Reception and KS1 Party  20th December (pm)  Children in Reception and Years 1 and 2 
will have a Christmas Party in school. They 
will be required to provide their own party 
snacks. Further information will be sent 
out nearer the time. 

KS2 Christmas Party  21st December (pm)  Children in Years 3 to 6 will have a Christmas 
Party in school. They will be required to 
provide their own party snacks. Further 
information will be sent out nearer the time. 

Year 6 SATs Meeting  17th January at 6.30pm  A virtual information evening for parents of 
children in Year 6. 
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Year 1 Phonics Meeting  31st January A virtual information evening for parents of 
children in Year 1. 

World Book Day  7th March 
 

As part of our celebrations of World Book 
Day, children are invited to attend school   
dressed as a character from a children’s 
book. Throughout the day we will also have 
a range of engaging activities to promote a 
love of books. 

Eggstravaganza   28th March We host a decorated egg competition and 
children in KS2 organise stalls to raise funds 
for charity. 

Sports Day  16th May or 23rd May We host a whole day of sporting activities. In 
the morning children work in teams across 
the school and complete activities. In 
the afternoon, they compete in class races. 
Parents are invited to bring a picnic and join 
us for the day. 

 


